
   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 
  Please remember not to book     

holidays during term time. 

January  
Friday 13th  Attendance meetings 

Thursday 19th  Teaching students 
visiting from Cornwall 

Wednesday 25th  Year 2 to 
Hammersmith Bridge  

February   

Thursday 9th  L&A committee 
meeting 

Monday 13th to 
Friday 17th  

half term 

Monday 20th  Children return  

17th April and  
16th June 

Staff training (School 
closed) 
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     Do you use the school website? 

 

www.sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk 

This week we have added information about dealing with 

the cost of living crisis. 

Go to 

www.sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk 

Parents                 Parents Advice & Help        Cost of living support 

Parents         Noticeboard     Cost of living support 

This newsletter is also uploaded every Friday too.  

 

If the answer is  
      ¾  
what could the 
question be? 
 
See if your 
friends agree. 

Thank you to everyone who spotted 
the last newsletter said that half 
term was in January. 

Hopefully, all parents and carers 
received a text to correct this 
mistake. 

If you didn’t receive a text, please 
call the office with your correct 
mobile number.  

 

Hello 

How has your week been? 

We’ve had an exciting week here with the beginnings of our new topics. Have 

you asked your children what topics they are doing this half term? 

Please look on Google Classroom to see the knowledge organisers.  These 

will give you information and facts that will be covered in lessons.  

The children have said how much they like their families to be interested. 

Maybe you can all go on a visit connected with the topic and then share the 

photos/leaflets/what you saw etc. in school.  

Parent Consultations will be held the week before the February half term.  A 

timetable will be shared the week before. We will do as we did last term and 

invite you in to meet your child’s class teacher and discuss their progress and 

targets that you can help us work on with them.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
   Our Reception children  
   have been  
   writing words with 
    sounds that they 
    learned in their daily 
   phonics lessons. 
 

 

 

 
Please check your dinner 

money account. 

Any questions, please call Anne 

in the school office.  

 

 

 

http://www.sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk/
http://www.sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk/


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Working together 
 

We believe and value the partnership we have with you.   
 
There are many skills your children will benefit from learning both  
at home and in school. 

 

Reading with your child daily is a great way to 
encourage confidence, develop knowledge, 
grow an imagination, and a love of learning. 
 
Please take time to look at books, posters, leaflets, newspapers, magazines, comics, 
instructions and recipes. Take time to read on your way to school, at home, on the 
bus or when doing activities together. 
 

Help us to grow this lifelong skill for your child. 
 

Staying safe on social media 

Have you checked your child’s devices recently?  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you donate a box of tissues 

to your child’s class? 

 

 

 

 

 

Help us to keep coughs and sneezes in 

tissues.  Thank you   

School uniform 

We are proud to have a school uniform and visitors and 
members of the public regularly comment on how smart 
our children look when we go out on trips. 

Please help your child to look smart every day by 
having their school uniform ready for them to wear in 
the morning. 

Please label EVERY piece of uniform with your child’s 
name.  

Our policy can be found on the school website. 

 

Please remember your child is able to come to school in 
their PE kit on the day they have PE. 

The PE kit is 

 Plain white tee shirt (no spaghetti tops or logos) 
 Navy blue shorts or joggers 
 Trainers 
 School sweatshirt.  

 

PE days are  

 Monday          Year 4 
 Tuesday          Swimming (Y4) 
 Wednesday     Year 1, Year 2, Year 6 
 Thursday        Year 5 
 Friday             Reception and Year 3  

 

 

 

  

 

 

Congratulations 
to 

5T  
for having the highest number of 

children to read at home this week 
and for bringing their signed 

reading records back into school. 
 

 

They get five minutes extra play 
today and a new book for their 
reading corner. 

Attendance  

We held attendance meetings for some parents this morning.  They were a great 

success and we thank those parents who were able to attend. 

Please remember you can read the ‘Attendance Policy’ on our school website. 

We will be arranging further meetings in order to support families of children who 

have low attendance and punctuality. 

If you would like to come and chat with us about your child’s attendance or 

punctuality, please contact the school office for an appointment.  

 


